
3rd June 2025 Newsletter 

St Peter’s Catholic Primary School  
Hinckley  

Stars of the Week!  

 
Year 6 – Joseph for excellent attitude & super 
listening during Bikeability. 
Year 5 – Arran I for perseverance & 
concentration during maths assessments.  
Year 4 – Charles for resilience this week. 
Year 3 – Tilly for concentration and listening 
during lessons. 
Year 2 – An for creative painting using 
pointillism. 
Year 1 – Linh for creative artwork. 
FS – Hannah for her increased confidence 
when sharing answers on the carpet. 

  House Cup Winners  

St Paul 

There is a whole school Mass this Thursday 
5th June for Pentecost.  Friday’s Celebration 
of the Word will be led by EYFS.  You are 
most welcome to join us.  

A reminder that children are not permitted 
jewellery including earrings when doing 
PE/swimming. Where possible, please avoid 
having your child's ears pierced until the 
summer holiday so that they can remove 
them for PE when we return in September. If 
your child has newly pierced ears and cannot 
remove their earrings, you must tape their 
ears in the morning on PE days or provide 
them with micropore tape so that they can do 
it themselves before the lesson. Staff are not 
allowed to assist with this due to hygiene 
reasons.  

Summer Term Diary Dates - (subject to change) 

 

05.06.25 – Whole School Mass – Pentecost 

06.06.25 – EYFS Celebration of the Word 

09.06.25 – Living Eggs arriving 

12.06.25 – Area Sports 

12.06.25 – Year 2 Trip to Rosliston 

13.06.25 – Music Celebration of the Word 

13.06.25 – Year 4 trip to Bosworth Battlefield 

17.06.25 – EYFS/Year 1 trip to Conkers 

19.06.25 – KS1 Sports Day 1.30pm  

19.06.25 – PTFA AGM 6pm 

20.06.25 – KS2 Sports Day 9.30am  

21.06.25 – First Holy Communion 2.30pm 

25.06.25 – Year 6 to Warning Zone 

26.06.25 – Whole School Mass St. Peter & St. Paul 

26.06.25 – PTFA Disco (times tbc) 

27.06.25 – Year 2 Celebration of the Word 

27.06.25 – Year 6 Treat Day – Cineworld & Pizza 

01.07.25 – Year 6 Play 7pm 

04.07.25 – Celebration Assembly 

04.07.25 – School Reports out (not Year 6) 

05.07.25 – Parish Summer Fair 

08.07.25 – Yer 6 Reports out 

10.07.25 – Year 6 Leaver’s Liturgy 

11.07.25 – Year 6 Leavers Celebration of the Word 

 

 

 

 

 

PTFA AGM 19th June 6pm 

Roles for election:  

Chair, Vice Chair, Secretary, Treasurer, 
Publicity Officer, Volunteer Co-ordinator. 



                   

 

This week’s ‘Statement To Live By’ …. 

“I stand up for people who are being treated unfairly.” 

 

 

School Attendance 

St Peter’s School and its Governing Body is committed to improving achievement through attendance and 
monitors the attendance of all its pupils. 

Children must attend school regularly to ensure that the maximum benefit is obtained from the education 
provided. 

Our Whole School Attendance is currently …… 

96.5% 
Punctuality is also very important.  Please remember that Years 1-6 should be lined up in the playground 
ready to come into school at 8.50am.  Foundation Stage pupils should be lined up ready to come in at 
8.45am.  Pupils should be collected promptly at the end of the school day.  

Free School Meals/Pupil Premium 

The school receives funding to help pay for staff to 
support children’s learning as well as resources for 
pupils who receive free school meals and or pupil 
premium.  Pupils who are eligible receive a free hot 
meal, access to free school uniform, free school 
trips and discounted residential trips as well as an 
allowance to spend on after school clubs etc.   
During this cost-of-living crisis we are all 
experiencing, it is important to get access to any 
extra funding you may be entitled to.   

If you think you may be entitled to support, please call 
0116 305 5417 or email 
FreeSchoolmeals@leics.gov.uk.  They will be able 
to tell you over the phone if you are eligible.  

 

Our hardworking PTFA need volunteers to 
continue to function as quite a few members are 
coming up to their final years here.  At the next 
AGM, we will be looking for people to take on the 
following roles:  

Chair, Vice-Chair, Secretary, Treasure & 100 Club 
Administrator.  

If you are interested, please contact the school 
office in the first instance.  

Attendance Fines 
 

 
As we approach the end of the year, we kindly remind you that term-time 
holidays will not be authorised and may be subject to a Penalty Notice 
(Fine) from the Local Authority once it meets the threshold (10 sessions/ 
5 days). Our attendance policy is available under 'Policies' on the school 
website with more information. In line with Government legislation, any 
attendance we believe is due to holiday, will be marked as a 'G' code for 
unauthorised. A reminder that this is a rolling period so absence at the 
end of term and beginning of next academic year will count towards that 
total.  
 
If you would like to discuss this further, please speak to the office who 
can advise you further or request a meeting with Mrs Geary as 
Attendance Officer.  
 


